[image: image1.png]FivemiletowW®





          St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday-  Start of World Book Day celebrations
Tuesday-   PE for P1-4 & P5-7
               Pancake Tuesday

               Visit to FMT Library 1:00- 1:45pm
Wednesday- PE for P1-4: wear gear to school
                Library for P1 -4
                Coding Club 3:15- 4:15pm

Thursday –  World Book Day: Dress Up!
Friday –  Book Breakfast 8:30am
WORLD BOOK DAY- Here at St. Mary’s, we like to celebrate all week & have lots planned!
-Children will receive a new book today and we ask that parents read with their child nightly with the aim of completing the book by Friday.

-Homework will be linked to reading all week.

-All pupils will visit FMT Library on Tuesday afternoon- need coats.

-Pupils are asked to dress up as a character from a book that they have read on Thursday. 

-A special Book Breakfast Club will be on Friday morning at a cost of 50p per child. Can you please return the slip to say if your child will/will not attend?
The final Coding Club will take place on WEDNESDAY after school. My apologies for the changes in evening- this was planned to conclude before the midterm & avoid clashes with meetings.

Congratulations to TJ and Shane who made their pledge at Mass on Saturday. We are very proud of them and support them as they make plans for their future.

On Tuesday, we will be celebrating Pancake Tuesday and plan to make pancakes with the whole school. If your child has allergies, please alert the class teacher and advise on alternative options. 
We would ask all parents to please sign your child’s homework nightly.
We would like to take this opportunity to welcome Mrs Grace Rungsee to our school as a student teacher. She has volunteered in the school for almost a year now and we look forward to her teaching in the P5-7 classroom over the next 6 weeks. 
We are very excited to re-introduce yoga to our school again this year. Michelle will be leading yoga sessions with both classes, commencing next Tuesday 7th March for six weeks, at a cost of £8 per child. We ask that you send this in as soon as possible. 
We were delighted to get Phase One of our outdoor equipment installed over the last few weeks. The covered sand-pit, blackboard, music stands, stage and story chair have already proved a big hit with the children and we look forward to extending it further.
Reminder: hoodies are not permitted in school. Children need coats for playing outdoors in this weather. 

Please note the menu for March is on the reverse of this newsletter. 

On a personal note, I want to thank you all for your thoughts, prayers and condolences on the loss of my much loved Daddy. It meant a lot to me and I really appreciate it. 
Newsletter- Monday 27th February 2017








OUR success is doing OUR best!

